## Senior Dinner Dance For the SHS Class of 2011 & Their Parents/Guardians Saturday, June 4, 2011

## **Dear Parents & Guardians of Shorewood Seniors**,

The dog days are almost over! In just a few weeks your senior will be graduated, but before that, comes the **SENIOR DINNER DANCE** which is an opportunity for **graduating seniors and their parents** to come together one final time to celebrate before the class of 2011 become alumni.

## Some Important Points to Note:

- Please save the date: Saturday, June 4 -- 6PM Senior Dinner / Dance (Formal invitations will be mailed soon)
  - The Senior DVD/Slide Show, created by the Copperdome Staff, is a traditional part of this evening event. To make this piece of the evening a success, they need your help!
    - Currently they have available everyone's senior picture; and all pictures from the Senior ads; but they want MORE pictures!
    - The easiest way for them to add them to the slide show is through email attachments, however if you have pictures that are pre-computer days, you can send them in and the C-dome team will scan them and return them to you. So a baby picture and pictures with their friends throughout their school years are what they are looking for -- THE DEADLINE IS MAY 15!
    - o To send pictures through email -- please send to: <a href="Copperdomepictures@gmail.com">Copperdomepictures@gmail.com</a>
    - To submit actual pictures -- please mail them to or bring them to Tanner Teipel at the High School (Computer Lab) -- please include a self-addressed stamped envelope so we can return them to you right away.
    - FINALLY -- we need volunteers to help with set-up from 9AM to 12PM (on June 4th) -- if
      you are able to help us, please contact Anne Traudt at <a href="mailto:atraudt@wi.rr.com">atraudt@wi.rr.com</a>

Thanks so much for your help and assistance,

The 2011 Senior Dinner Dance Planning Team

Joanne Dixon, Natalie Carroll, Patty Peck, Anne Traudt, Elizabeth Vogt, Diane Vorphal, and Marni King.

Note – this message is being sent by the SHS Parent Association on behalf of the Senior Dinner Dance Committee. You are welcome to unsubscribe at any time, but if you choose to do so, you are unsubscribing from all parent association bulletins.